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Paul Richards <chalvingtonwithripeclerk@gmail.com>

Update for PCs

1 message

Councillor Nick Bennett <Cllr.Nick.Bennett@eastsussex.gov.uk> 20 May 2022 at 11:20
To: Alciston Parish Meeting <alcistonparishmeeting@gmail.com>, Selmeston Parish Meeting <quysner@btinternet.com>,
"Berwick Parish Clerk (berwickparishcouncil@aol.co.uk)" <berwickparishcouncil@aol.co.uk>, Alison Stevens
<arlingtonparishcouncilesussex@aol.co.uk>, Fiona Hensher <chalvingtonwithripeclerk@gmail.com>,
"laughtonclerk@gmail.com" <laughtonclerk@gmail.com>, Parish Clerk <easthoathlywithhallandpc@gmail.com>, ~Z Ext
Parish Clerk - Chiddingly <clerk@chiddingly.gov.uk>, Jenny Hoodless <clerk@hellingly-pc.org.uk>, Helen Johnson
<clerk@hwpc.org.uk>

Dear All

 

Just an update on the Ukrainian response in East Sussex

 

Districts and Boroughs will soon take over the payment process for both guests and hosts. We still don’t have specific
dates for this, but it could be as soon as the end of next week. Once that happens, they’ll start contacting hosts
(sponsors)
directly to ask if they want to claim the £350 a month payment.

 

For the time being, the voluntary action hubs are still making the £200 payments to refugees.

 

For a bit of positive news – 230 Ukrainian school children have already been allocated schools places in the county
which is impressive.

 

We’re also planning to distribute free laptops to Ukrainian arrivals.

 

About half of the expected arrivals are now here in the county – 658 arrived of 1349 expected in total.

 

Hope this is of interest.

 

Best

 

Nick

 

 

 

 

This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may

contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in

error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy

it to anyone else.
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E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this

when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council 

may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with 

relevant legislation.

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this

e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility

if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the

appropriate checks are made.

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk

https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/

